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WILTON SECURITY TASK FORCE MEETING 

 

June 8, 2016 

 

Co-Chairman Chief Robert Crosby called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m.  In attendance were Terrie 

Schwartz, Jack Suchy, John Logan, Dr. Kevin Smith, and Gary Battaglia. 

 

 A motion to approve the minutes of the April 21, 2016 meeting was made by Terrie Schwartz and 

seconded by Jack Suchy.  The motion was approved by all. 

 

There was a discussion on replacement of members who are no longer on the Task Force. 

 

Old Business: 

 

The bond money for the task force was officially issued in March 2015, with a three year spending period. 

Chief Crosby will obtain a line-by-line list with a breakdown of all expenses thus far. 

 

Chief Crosby gave a USAI radio demonstration.  Based on unanimous approval by voting WSTF 

members, Chief will purchase UASI radios.  He will initiate a purchase order for the six UASI radios 

through the Deputy Fire Chief Mark Amatrudo at a cost of approximately $14,000.  Delivery time will be 

six to eight weeks, or more.  A simple language protocol will need to be developed.  It was suggested that 

this be introduced when the School Resource Officers do their training. 

 

The School Resources Officers will devote their time to reviewing the All Hazards Book when school 

ends.  They are currently devoted to other year end school projects. 

 

The remaining Old Business items on the Agenda were tabled until the next meeting to be addressed by 

Dr. Smith and John Murphy. 

 

There was a discussion on the use of remaining bond monies. 

 

Chief Crosby stated he had met with Our Lady of Fatima School to review security requirements. 

 

Kim Zemo will be asked to attend a future WSTF meeting to give an update on her progress. 

 

John Logan suggested that if the WSTF has fulfilled state mandated security measures in the schools, the 

task force, with the First Selectman’s approval, think about assessing security issues in other Town 

buildings.   
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Two dates were proposed for the next meeting August 24
th

 and August 31
st
.  An email will be sent out to 

the members to check on their availability.  Also, a WSTF membership contact list will be emailed to the 

members for their review and update. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Claire Furano 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 


